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January 21 - Pastor Mark Usher - Matthew 15:32-39 e e
January 28 - Pastor Mark Usher - Prayer

If you are visiting with us today we hope you will fill out a Connection
Card. You can get one from an usher. Drop your card in the offering plate
or take it to the Connection Desk. We have a welcome gift for you.

Today - Join us from 12:10 to 12:45pm in our lower auditorium after the
service for an information session with Rene Bongo as he shares his new
ministry with GAIN.

January 28 - Fellowship Café after the morning service. Please plan to
bring finger foods to share.

January 28 - Baptism at our Anzac campus at 3:00pm. If you are

interested in baptism email pastormark@fbcfm.ca.

February 3 - Join the men the first Saturday of every month for men’s
prayer breakfast. Meet in NorthLife Library at 9:00am for prayer.

Monday - Celebrate Recovery at 7:30pm. Breaking the chains of
addiction. Contact Howard Olsen 780-598-0290. .

Tuesday - Ladies Bible Study 6 - 8:00pm at NorthLife. Bible study by
John MacArthur, “The Gospel According to God”. For more information
check out their Facebook page.

Wednesday - Family movie night from 6-8:00pm. How to search
for the Truth. Children bring your Bibles.

Wednesday - Bible Study at 7:00pm in the Library.

Wednesday - Young Adults meet in room 307 at NorthLife from 7:00pm
to 8:30pm each week. Contact Seth Pickersgill at 780-381-5034.

Friday - Youth group at 7:00pm. Contact troy_mtlwet@hotmail.com.
Check out their new Facebook page for weekly updates. Search

NorthLife Youth.

Friday - Every other week Filipino Bible Study at 7:320pm. Contact
darrelbenasl3@gmail.com for more information.

Friday - Men’s Prayer group every Friday at 7:.00pm. Get connected
with WhatsApp. Contact Dave at 780-799-3669. ’ BT

Saturday - Man Cave drop in time for men to socialize at 7:00pm
upstairs room 308. Contact Howard Olsen at 780-598-0290.

God has ordained that His grace flows to us through prayer. That's why
prayer must be central in our lives and families and ministries. Please
contact the office at info@northlifechurch.ca with any prayer request

you have.
Love God, Love One Another January 21, 2024
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